Tyna Hilton

From: Machinski, Griff - Xylem <Griff.Machinski@xylem.com>
Sent: Monday, November 4, 2024 2:45 PM

To: Dan Worl

Cc: Milhorn, Jason

Subject: Sensus contract pricing

Dan,

Good afternoon. This email is to confirm that Sensus authorizes the current pricing under contract between Sensus and
the Clay County Utility Authority to be extended through Core & Main to the City of Edgewater. Please let me know if
you have any specific questions on this matter.

Thanks,

Griff Machinski

Sr. Account Development Manager
Jacksonville, FL

M: +1.904.229.9132

Griff. Machinski@xylem.com
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of the intended addressee and may contain information that is privileged, confidential, proprietary, or otherwise
protected by law. Any unauthorized review, dissemination, distribution, or copying is prohibited. If you have received
this communication in error, please contact the original sender immediately by reply email and destroy all copies of the
original message and any attachments. Please note that any views or opinions presented in this e-mail are solely those
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